
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
WORKERS’ COMPENSATION 

MANAGEMENT-LABOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Subcommittee on Worker Continuation of Care 
Friday, December 16, 2022 

10 a.m. -  12 p.m. 
 

Virtual Meeting 
 

Join by computer: 
https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1609295032?pwd=ZDJidElkdUYxeTBQV2REdk5CWTNZdz09  

 
 Join by phone:  833 568 8864 Meeting ID: 160 929 5032 Passcode: 815386 

A public viewing station is available in room E (basement) in the Labor & Industries 
Building, 350 Winter Street NE, Salem, Oregon.   
 

The purpose of the subcommittee is to recommend solutions so that all workers, 
specifically workers with open-ended time loss authorizations and those who are not 
seeking treatment, remain connected with their provider and minimize gaps or delays in 
treatment when they are off work or returned to modified work.  

 
10:00 a.m.  Review minutes from October 28 and November 10 meetings 
 
10:05 a.m. Invited testimony from representatives of provider groups on these potential 

solutions, within the scope of the subcommittee purpose:  
 

1. Requiring a treating provider to include an end date when authorizing time loss 
  

2. Requiring a treating provider to include an end date when authorizing time loss in 
order for the compensable medical services to be paid by the insurer  
 

3. Requesting the Medical Advisory Committee issue a best practices statement  
 

 
11:00 a.m.  Subcommittee discussion on recommendations 
 

 
Materials for this meeting can be found at https://www.oregon.gov/dcbs/mlac/Pages/subcommittee-on-

worker-continuation-of-care.aspx. Requests for an interpreter for the hearing impaired or for other 
accommodations for persons with disabilities should be made at least 48 hours before the meeting by 

calling the Department of Consumer and Business Services at 503-947-7867. 
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